
10600 Bennish Lane
Rolla, MO 65401

May 4, 2007

Ms. Colleen M. Dale
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O . Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dale :

This is in regards to complaint # CF-2007-06534.
I am writing to request a one week extension for sending a response to Ameren UE's last
correspondence with us. We were not aware that we had only ten days to respond but, in
a conversation that my husband recently had with Judge Benjamin Lane, this fact was
discovered.
Our response was supposed to be returned by Monday, May 7, 2007. My husband is
currently out oftown but will be able to tend to a response this next week and get a
response to you by Monday, May 14, 2007.
Thank you .

Respectfully,

Sharon Maples
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